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	The Aspiring Leaders program is designed to support and encourage potential leaders.  The purpose is to inspire individuals as well as to build a deep pool of effective future leaders in our district.

	Recommended teachers, along with their principal, will be invited to attend the First Annual Aspiring Leaders program on February 24, 2014 at Pinellas Park High School.  The program will include the opportunity to gather information from Universities about their Masters in Ed Leadership programs, talk with current Assistant Principals about the role of an AP, and learn about district learning and leading opportunities. 

	Principals are welcome to recommend up to two instructional staff members possessing leadership qualities and the potential to become an exceptional building leader.  

	To recommend a teacher, complete the recommendation form and return it to the Office of Professional Development by Friday, January 17, 2014.

RECOMMENDATION

Recommended Instructional Staff Member:	_______________________________________________________

School/Site:	________________________________________________________________________________________

Current Position:	________________________________________________________________________________

Previous Position(s)/Sites:
		Position	__________________________________________	Site	________________________
		Position	__________________________________________	Site	________________________

Number of Years Teaching Experience:	__________________

Name three outstanding leadership qualities this teacher possesses:
		________________________		________________________		________________________

Briefly share why you are recommending this teacher: 





Nominating Principal:	________________________________________________________________________________


___________________________________________________________________	________________________________________
Signature								Date


Return to Professional Development By Friday, January 24. 2014
